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NOTICE OF HEARING & FILING PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
 
 
DOCKET: 19-00108 
 
IN RE: Rulemaking Proceeding to Promulgate Rules Related to Extension of 

Service to Contiguous Territory 
 
DATE: June 2, 2020 
 
 
 
 On May 28, 2020, the Tennessee Public Utility Commission filed a new Notice of 
Rulemaking Hearing with the Tennessee Secretary of State.  The noticed Hearing will be held 
at 1:00 p.m. on July 22, 2020 (central), electronically by WebEx, to hear public comment on 
the proposed rule amendments and deletions filed in this docket. As a courtesy, a redline copy 
of the proposed changes to Rule 1220-04-10 are attached to this notice. 
 
 Any interested persons who wish to file written comments on the proposed rule changes 
in advance of the hearing should do so no later than July 20, 2019.   
 
 
FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 
 
 
         
Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
 
cc:  TPUC Service List 
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